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December 12, 2016 
 
Via Email: records@wutc.wa.gov 
& Federal Express 
 
Steven King        
Executive Director       
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 
RE: Joint Notice of First Communications, LLC and Comcast Phone of Washington, 

LLC to Advise the Commission of a Transfer of Customers 
 UT-152317 
  

Dear Mr. King: 
 
On behalf of First Communications, LLC (“FCL”) and Comcast Phone of Washington, LLC d/b/a 
CIMCO, a Division of Comcast Business Service (“Comcast Phone”) (collectively referred to 
herein as the “Parties”), we hereby notify the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (“Commission”) that the transaction and transfer of customers was consummated. 
 
Enclosed please find an original and three (3) copies of this notification.  Please date stamp the 
duplicate copy and return same using the self-addressed stamped envelope.    Should you have 
any questions regarding this filing, please contact Patrick D. Crocker at (269) 381-8893 or 
patrick@crockerlawfirm.com  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
CROCKER & CROCKER 

 
Patrick D. Crocker 
 
PDC/pas 


